
 

   

 Announcement  
 

  
Alpha Bank Cyprus Ltd: New Alpha Web Banking 

 

On 18.09.2022, the new Alpha Web Banking will be launched. 

The transition to the new Alpha Web Banking will take place automatically on 

18.09.2022, between 05:00 – 12:00. During that time, the web banking will be down.  

Upon completion of the upgrade, the new Alpha Web Banking will be exclusively 

accessible via the existing URL: https://aeb.alphabank.com.cy/.  

Alpha Mobile Banking will require an update from Google Play, App Store and 

Huawei Store, depending on the device. 

 

 

Nicosia, 15 September 2022 

 

https://aeb.alphabank.com.cy/

